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The 2015 Thomas Jefferson Marching Colonials season is almost underway! TJMC is a voluntary organization that is highly recommended for any student who enjoys playing their instrument or would like to join the colorguard. The kinesthetic learning process in marching band helps even the most advanced musician achieve a new level of success on their instrument. Also the life lessons about teamwork and cooperation learned in this ensemble will serve your student for the rest of their lives. Virtually all of our freshmen who join the group stay in for all four years. Many of the students that we pick up later in high school often wish they had tried TJMC right from the beginning. Don’t miss out on this great chance to be a part of one of the finest performing groups in Virginia! 

We will be having our interest meeting on Thursday, June 4th from 6pm-8pm in the TJ Music Wing. Both students and parents are requested at the interest meeting. Students will be meeting the other members and learning how the group operates while parents will have a meeting to go over the details of the program with Mr. Foreman and the boosters. If you cannot make this meeting I will be happy to e-mail you the information, or you can find it at www.tjbands.org after the meeting. 

In addition we will have three rehearsals (June 11th, 18th and 25th from 4:00pm-8:00pm) before the commitment date. These are open rehearsals designed to allow students to get a feel for the group before they commit to the full season. I recommend that everyone come out to at least one of those days and the interest meeting. If after that rehearsal you decide that the group is not for you then I will still be very thankful that you took the time to try it before you made your decision.

Due to issues with the renovation at TJHSST I am not able yet to fully release the full calendar. Below is the basic outline of a TJMC season for your immediate planning – 

· Summer Rehearsals TBD – these are typically once a week, and attendance is expected if you are in town. Vacations, internships, etc. are all excused. 

· Mandatory Band Camp begins August 17th. If you have a conflict with being back in town by the 17th please contact me ASAP to discuss options. 

· Regular rehearsals once school starts are Monday, Tuesday, Thursday.

· We perform at all home games, and have 5 competitions on Saturdays throughout the year. 

· We will travel to New Jersey for the US Bands Open Championship on November 7th-8th  (overnight)

The schedule can seem intimidating at first, however we have many students from all grade levels march each year and they are able to handle their academic load in addition to TJMC. For incoming freshman the intensity of the TJ curriculum does not tend to ramp up until after the first quarter, when our season ends. Overall the time commitment is comparable to any sport or other outside group of value that your student could be involved with. 

If you have any immediate questions about the group please contact me. I look forward to seeing you at the interest meeting and hope you will consider this wonderful, award winning ensemble! 

Adam Foreman

Director of Bands 

TJHSST

awforeman@fcps.edu
703-750-8384
